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Amy Johnson

From: noreply@cityofsalem.net on behalf of tim.hay@outlook.com
Sent: Monday, July 09, 2018 4:21 PM
To: citycouncil
Subject: Contact City Council
Attachments: ATT00001.bin

Your 
Name 

Tim Hay 

Your 
Email 

tim.hay@outlook.com 

Your 
Phone 

5033717121 

Street PO BOX 12364 

City SALEM 

State OR 

Zip 97309 

Message 

Dear City Council I would like to submit my opposition to Item No. 18-292. I read that it will 
convert this property to multi-family residential. Which means more apartments in West Salem off 
of Wallace Road. I find it very ironic that you have this congestion task force to address the serious 
traffic issues in West Salem, yet you keep allowing property to be rezoned for multi-family use, 
which will mean more apartments and more traffic. I am not against development, but I am against 
it when you won't support building infrastructure to support it. Thank you. Tim Hay Ward 8 
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